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From: Najarian, Maurice [mailto:Maurice.Najarian@ses-usg.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 2:01 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: Error on KG72 Renewal, Submission_id IB2011001107 
  
Dear Ms. Lott, 
  
I noticed that I had made an error on the Earth Station License Renewal Application for Call Sign KG72, file # SES-RWL-
20110415-0453, Submission_id: IB2011001107.  I had inadvertently selected the wrong option on Form 312-R, Section 
9.   Although I did state that “Earth Station Complies with 47 CFR (A) & (B)”, instead of selecting “no” for the answer, I 
had selected “yes”.  Please make a note of this and let me know if I need to do anything else on my part to get this error 
corrected.  Thank you. 
  
Kind regards, 
Maurice  
  
Maurice Najarian, PE 
Manager, Sales Engineering 
Tel  (1) 703-610-0985 
Mobile (1) 571-230-4105 
Fax (1) 703-610-1030 
maurice.najarian@SES-USG.com 
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